Notice of Variances and Waivers
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Massage Therapy
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 19, 2023, the Board of Massage Therapy, received a petition for variance and waiver filed by Mary Kerman. Although no rule was cited, it appears petitioner requests Rules 64B7-28.009, F.A.C., which requires required continuing education for massage therapists or Rule 64B7-28.0096, F.A.C., which requires minimum standards for continuing education. The basis for the Rules is Chapter 480.0415, Florida Statute. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Massage Therapy, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C06, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Danielle Terrell, Executive Director, Board of Massage Therapy, at the above listed address, (850)245-4162, or by electronic mail – Danielle.terrell@flhealth.gov.

